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This is a terrible “bullying” bill against our great ND doctors in Oregon. It also 

opposes every  

US CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT we all have (including ND’s) in so many ways.  

 

I have had so many great ND doctors in several different states I’ve lived in in my life 

time and each one has their own ways of treating their patients. They specialize just 

as MD doctors do.  

Are you going to restrict oregons MD doctors as well?  

 

This bill would basically restrict them from doing their jobs as a doctor is trained to 

and punishes Oregon ND doctors for anything the state or citizens don’t like. I fear 

we who prefer to go to Naturopathic Doctors would lose our doctors.  

 

This bill really dislikes ND doctors and their patients. Let them treat their patients as 

they feel is right for each one.  

 

Please do not pass this bill.  

 

 


